

STUDENT BULLETIN

WEDNESDAY September 14, 2016 DAY 2

COURSE CHANGES

The last day to discuss course request changes is THIS Friday, September 16th. Counsellors will, however, continue to work on existing requests.

SPC CARDS

Student Price Cards are on sale until next Thursday for \$10. Get big discounts on your favourite stores. Come to the Atrium at lunch.

MR. VAN BYLANDT'S EVENT LEADERSHIP GROUPS

Would all students of Mr. Van Bylandt's Event Leadership and First Aid Leadership please sign on to the new "Byrne to Go" app and check his schedule.

PEER TUTORING

For all students who are currently, are considering registering for Peer Tutoring 11/12, or just want to check out what it's all about, please attend the meeting THIS Wednesday, Sept. 14, at lunch in B207 (Ms. Ferreira's room) in order to receive information regarding the Peer Tutoring course, expectations, and coursework. The meeting is mandatory for students registered in the course; if you cannot attend, please speak with either Ms. Ferreira (B207) or Mr. Fouquette (B215) before the meeting. If you have not yet submitted a Peer Tutoring Application form to Ms. Ferreira or Mr. Fouquette, please do so ASAP.

FRENCH HELPERS

Have you always been the helpful sort? Currently enrolled in French 9 Honours or higher? Interested in earning some service hours? Why not help others be more successful in French by being a French helper at lunch or after school in Room B215? Brief meeting Thursday at lunch, in B215, of course! Thank you for continuing to support excellence in French in our school!

GSA (GENDER SEXUALITY ALLIANCE) - "GENDERIZE" SCREENING

This Friday at lunch in room B209, the GSA will be showing "Genderize" - a 10-minute film about gender identity from a family's point of view. Everyone is welcome.

CLUBS DAY

Clubs Day will be happening on Wednesday, Sept 21 at lunch in B-wing.

SPORTS TEAMS ARE STARTING UP!!

Look for announcements for the following sports teams which will be starting up soon:

Grade 8 Rugby (Boys and Girls) – Mr. van Bylandt

Grade 8 Girls Volleyball – Mr. Shorthouse

Senior Boys Soccer – Mr. Faraguna

Aquatics – Mr. Neumann

We are still looking for coaches/sponsors for the following teams:

Junior and Senior Girls Volleyball

Cross Country Running

If you have any questions about our teams, please speak Mr. Shorthouse, our Athletic Director, in the PE office.
WORK EXPERIENCE PACKAGES If you did work experience over the summer and have not turned in your blue and purple folder, please bring it in to the Career Programs office as soon as possible. All paperwork completedno blank pages please. Remember we can't give you credit for your hours without the completed paperwork, so get it in!
FEE COLLECTION: Please remember to pay your \$25.00 student fee at the office – before or after school, during break or during lunch. Parents are also able to pay on line.